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VILLE DE MONTRÉAL 
URBAN AGGLOMERATION COUNCIL  

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
Notice is given that a special meeting  of the urban agglomeration council will be held 
on: 
 
 
Date   Thursday, November 29, 2018, at 7 p.m. 
 
Place   Council chamber of city hall 

275, rue Notre-Dame Est 
   (Champ-de-Mars metro station) 
 
The special meeting of November 29, 2018 , will pertain to the adoption of the 2019 
budget (urban agglomeration component), the city’s three-year capital works program 
(urban agglomeration component) for 2019-2020-2021, the approbation of the capital 
works program for 2019-2028 of the Société de transport de Montréal and of the 2019 
budgets of certain paramunicipal agencies. 
 
Please note that the question period and council deliberations during this meeting will 
pertain to the above-mentioned topics, in accordance with Section 474.2 of the Cities 
and Towns Act. 
 
A public question period will be held at the beginning of each meeting. Anyone wishing 
to ask questions must obtain a registration number, one hour before the start of the 
meeting, on the ground floor of the Chaussegros-de-Léry buil ding, located at 303, 
rue Notre-Dame Est . However, persons with reduced mobility may go directly to city 
hall at 275, rue Notre-Dame Est, using the entrance located at 510, rue Gosford. The 
draw determining the order in which citizens may ask their questions will take place at 
303, rue Notre-Dame Est, 30 minutes before each meeting. It is imperative that citizens 
provide a picture ID for registration purposes. Failure to do so will prevent them from 
registering. Registered persons will receive an ID pass that will grant them access to the 
council chamber so that they may ask their question. 
 
Persons registered for question period as well as persons wishing to attend council 
deliberations may access city hall by using the east-side entrance (510, rue Gosford). 
 
The room is equipped with a hearing aid system that can be accessed by tuning in to 
100.3 FM on your portable player.  Moreover, an interpretation service for persons with a 
hearing impairment is available on request, subject to the availability of interpreters. 
Kindly contact 514-872-3142, at least three business days prior to the meeting. 
 
Montréal, November 12, 2018 
 
 
 
 
Yves Saindon 
City Clerk 
 


